
                                                     

 
 
 

 
 

OOTR @ MKR Building, Savalalo, Samoa 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE - STARLINK 
 

The Regulator advises that all customers using starlink units legally in Samoa will continue to 

use starlink as confirmed by SpaceX.  

 

Those customers using Starlink illegally who have not brought their units to this office to be 

registered, type approved, and apply for the spectrum license, and whose serial numbers are 

not on the list sent to SpaceX will have their services disconnected on 22 August 2024. The 

last day to bring in your starlink is tomorrow 21 August 2024.   

 

If you require further information, please contact our office by phone at 30282 or email 

Regulator@regulator.gov.ws 

  

 

Sincerely,  

 
_____________________ 

Gisa Lematua Tagaloa-a-Taoa Fuatai Purcell 

REGULATOR 

20/08/2024 
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